No. A/1/2016-0BC&SC (PMS-SC)
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
DIRECTORATE OF OTHER BACKWARD CLASSES AND SCHEDULED CASTES
1st Floor, South Block, SECURED OFFICE COMPLEX: A.T. LINE, IMPHAL

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 27 January, 2019.
No. A/1/2016-0OBC&SC (PMS-SC): In continuation of this Directorate’s Notification of
even no. dated 13/12/2018, it is hereby informed to all concerned that the HDFC Bank, Imphal
Branch (our Scholarship Banker) have reported 178 unsuccessful transaction of the SC Post
Matric Scholarship 2017-18 (Fresh: 104 & Renewal: 74). List of the student is uploaded in the

Directorate’s website www.manipurobcsc.gov.in Concerned students are hereby advised to

submit a copy of their Bank Passbook/ Cancelled Cheque along with academic Identity Card to
the Directorate on or before 15/01/2019.

2. Those students who have already submitted the documents to this Directorate before this

notification need not submit the same again.

Yours faithfully,

i g P —
( Ng. Bhogendra Meitei )

Director (OBC&SC),
Government of Manipur.

Copy to:

1. The Secretary to the Hon’ble Chief Minister (i/c MA/OBC &SC), Manipur.

2. The Secretary (MA/ OBC&SC), Government of Manipur.

3. The Director (IPR), Manipur with a request to publish/broadcast the Notification in both
print and electronic media for wide publicity.

4. The News Reader(s), DDK/AIR, Imphal; ISTV/Impact TV, Imphal with a request for
broadcast of the Notification as news item in public interest.

5. The Notice Board.
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